
 

 

 

 

OES Principal’s Report – August 15, 2012  

 

 

Projected enrollment: 

  

PRK-34* 

KDG-56* 

1
ST

-64 

2
ND

-67 

3
RD

-62 

4
TH

-64 

5
TH

-68 

 *not including students whose parents have indicated intent (missed pre-registration) 

 

    

 

On August 7
th

 -9
th

, OES hosted its own Professional Development activities.  The majority of our 

faculty participated in two or three days of trainings. The days involved a concentrated focus on 

the new state assessment system and its implications concerning instructional practices.  

 

Additionally, Tonya Poindexter provided training in CSCOPE, DMAC, and SIOP.   Mary 

Castanuela, from the ESC, also trained teachers in administering the Woodcock-Munoz. (An 

assessments tool that aides in identifying ELL students and their level of English language 

acquisition).  

 

As teachers continue to prepare their classrooms for the beginning of school, several sought 

additional professional growth opportunities throughout the summer at the ESC in San Angelo. 

 

Our custodial staff has also been busy preparing for our students return.  The floors are polished 

and rooms are clean. 

 

All staff members will report on August 20
th

.  Their week is scheduled with learning events that 

incorporate all required trainings; as well as a continuation of analyzing STAAR, and the 

attributes of true vertical alignment.  

 

 

 

 

 


